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Dear Parent, 
                    As you will be aware we have a large number of children poorly with a 
sickness bug today. I have spoken with the Health Protection Team at Public 
Health England who have supported the advice given this morning that if you wish 
to keep your child at home tomorrow as a precaution then it will be recorded as an 
authorised absence. 
 
The current recommendation from the Health Protection Team is that the school 
should remain open until the end of term with parents deciding whether to send 
their children to school. All other advice is currently being followed and the school 
will be deep cleaned during the break. 
 
Clearly this is not the way we wanted to have our Christmas Party Day and there 
are a lot of children who have missed it, therefore we will be having a New Year 
Party for all the children when we return in January. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

D Hunwick 
 


